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Public Hearing (11/211 0)
Draft Spray Application Permit
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From: "Mary E. Langley" <maryelangley@gmail.com>
To: <commentletters(@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Monday, November 22, 2010 10:02 PM

Subject: Comment Letter — Draft Spray Applications Permit

Dear People,

I am extremely concerned about the "broad spray applications permit" requested by the U.S. Forest
Service. Our state has been polluted for decades because we didn't supervise what was going into our
land and our water supply. Water is such a precious commeodity in California. We cannot afford to risk
additional poltution and the eventual cost of clean-up by sanctioning such an indiscriniinate use of
chemicals.

Please protect our water and deny this application.

Thank you. : ' T
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